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Item:  12 
Site:     Estover Primary School, Miller Way, Estover, Plymouth, PL6 8UJ 
Ref:      07/00486/FUL 
Applicant:    Plymouth City Council 
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Members attention is drawn to the addendum report for the above application. 
 
Since making the recommendation on this application, a consultation response has been received 
from the City Council’s Access Consultant.  The consultation response recommends that handrails 
on paths should be provided to both sides of the paths, unless the gradient is less than 1 in 20. 
 
It is recommended that this observation is communicated to the applicant/agent, by way of an 
additional informative note on the grant of planning permission. 


